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ERLANGER, Ky. (May 9, 2014) – Toyota has confirmed that Camry production at Subaru of Indiana
Automotive (SIA) will end in Fall 2016.  The Camry volume produced at SIA will be absorbed by Toyota’s
plant in Georgetown, Kentucky.  Toyota appreciates SIA’s commitment to building high quality Camrys since



2007.
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